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 Photo of Rennie Drive northeast footpath reinstatement   

 

 

  



 
 
Dear Stakeholder, 
 
Significant progress has been made over the last month that has seen the majority of the 
current phase of works now complete, this includes some important third party utility works 
that were carried out at the same time. We are still on programme to meet our original 
planned completion of November and we are continuing to look at opportunities to bring this 
date forward. 
 
Progress Update 
 
Over the last month, the team has been solely focused on completing the final stages of 
phase 5 situated within the north east corner, this includes ensuring all new tactile paving 
has been laid to form the new pedestrian crossing points, surfacing the road to binder level 
to create a temporary running surface for traffic and ongoing excavation works that are 
required to form the new island located between phases 5 and 6. 
 
We have also took the opportunity to construct our new drainage improvements which is 
situated across the entrances to Sainsburys, extra resources had been allocated by our 
contractor to carry out this work alongside the existing phase of works. This work being 
carried out now has ensured we can remain on programme without any additional 
alternations to traffic management being needed. 
 
Traffic Management 
 
The current five-way traffic management arrangement remains onsite whilst works to the 
north of Rennie Drive are ongoing, one lane of the Fastway remains closed until works are 
this junction are successfully carried out.  
 
Manual control of the lights will continue to be in place during the peak hours throughout the 
day to ensure the junction remains operational.  
 
Stakeholder Liaison  
 
We will continue in ensuring local stakeholders to the scheme are kept well informed of any 
developments onsite that may be of direct impact to business continuity, which includes 
ongoing liaison with bus service providers and our streetworks teams. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 
Progress Photos   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
New kerbline and laying tactile paving on                  Excavation of road box on west side.                                                                       
Fastway         
 
  

 

 
Excavation for new island between                            Phase 5 completed binder course                              
 
 
For more information… 
 
Please visit our website at www.kent.gov.uk/rennie-drive-dartford, or you can contact the 
project team direct at renniedrive@kent.gov.uk where more information can be provided or 
for any queries. 

The Rennie Drive Project Team. 
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